
S t a t e Un ive r s i t yo f N e w York at Buffalo 

DEPARTMENT OF FBILOSOPHY FACULTY OF SOCIAL SCIENCES AND ADMINISTRARON 

September 30, 1977 

Professor J, Ferrater-Mbra 
Department of Philosophy 
Bryn Mawr Col le ge 
Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvanla 19010 

Dear Professor Ferrater-Mora: 

Thank you for acceptlng the offer to contrlbute a paper 
for Frondizi's Festschríft, Although the deadllne for the 
paper is June, 1978, I would appreclate a tltle as soon as 
posslble, preferably by January, 1978. I do need to get on 
with publicatlon arrangements. Thank you agaln. 

S i n c e r e l y , 

JJEG:mf 

P . S. 

n 
Please, your article in Spanish. 

:¡ As so ci ate Professor 
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